



We have all had a busy and fun week in Class 2, the children have all been superstars.

In literacy we have continued our story of Knuffle Bunny, a toy that gets lost on the way to the shops. This week we have all made our own Knuffle sock puppets with funny faces, some children chose to make other creatures like elephants, cats, a badger and we even had a dinosaur.

In numeracy we have used toy cakes to explore how 5 is made up by sharing them with each other, we did wish the cakes were real though so we could've eaten them all up afterwards.

We have also enjoyed cosmic yoga, arts and crafts, singing and collecting leaves in outdoor school looking at how the colours are changing with the seasons.

The children all coped really well with the slight change in routine on Wednesday, swimming will of course next week as normal – please remember to send kits.

We have been blown away this week with how much care the children show for one another and how beautifully they are building strong peer relationships with their new classmates. This has put our RE lessons into

practise after we have been thinking about kindness and friendships — We are very proud of them all.

Have a restful weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team.

